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PLEASE READ THE FOLLOWING NOTICE AND TAKE APPROPRIATE ACTION:

In the AIG ISO Circular Adoption Reports previously communicated to you on 08/21/17, you were notified that Alabama Commercial Auto Loss Costs, LCMs and ELRs were to have been updated effective 02/01/18.  We have recently determined that we must revert to the Alabama Commercial Auto LCMs and ELRs found in the CA-AL-0550 as well as reintroduce the Alabama Commercial Auto Loss Costs found in LI-CA-2016-301.  
These changes should be made as soon as possible.  
Please note that the revised Loss Costs in LI-CA-2017-208 and revised LCMs/ELRs will be implemented on 07/09/18 (please see ISO-AL-17-CA-01 as the LCM to be implemented on 07/09/18 is different from the LCM implemented on 02/01/18).  
Please contact us with any questions or if you need additional information.  
Thank you.
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